
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Peace Starts With Me Service Project and Peace Principle 
workshop 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo  
October 5, 2024 

 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community,  
 
I am feeling excited for our Peace Starts With Me Service Project and Peace Principle workshop this 
Saturday,  October 5th. I hope you are too. 
 
One of the working Principle we have been taught by our True Parents is that of living for the sake of 
others. It is always good to be able to serve and live for the sake of others as individuals and as a family. 
But to go out and serve our neighborhood as a community is truly a different level of service. A 
completely different level of living for the sake of others. And I believe that our Heavenly Parent and 
True Parents are excited to see us do it. Thanks to Korie Faris for spearheading our service project. 
 
I would like to see you join us! You are welcome to bring your friends too. 
 
We are also holding an Intro to Peace Starts with Me program where we share time for Pizza, Discussion  
and Fellowship. It is on Thursday 5:30 to 7:00 PM and on Sunday 2:00 to 3:00 PM.  
 
And of course our regular Sunday Service is at 11:00 AM to 12:30 PM on Sunday. This Sunday, October 
6th, Mr. Ray McCready will be speaking.  
 
Our Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service that is scheduled on October 13th is being moved to 
October 27th. I am sorry for whatever inconvenience it may cause some of you. 
 
October 26th is Halloween Celebration organized by our Youth Ministry. Everyone is welcome to join.  
 
On November 22nd, 23rd and 24th , we will have Cheon Shim Won workshop here in Seattle. Please 
reserve the date.  
 
I truly appreciate all your support to our ministries. Thank you very much. Heavenly Parent and True 
Parents love and blessing be with you! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo  
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor  
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


